
 



MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay, so we are going to reconvene into open 

session, and there's going to be a closed session announcement 

from City Attorney Quinn barrow.  

CITY ATTORNEY BARROW: Thank you, Mayor. Pursuant to the Brown 

Act. The City Council went into closed session earlier to 

discuss three separate items. The council gave direction and 

there was no other reportable action taken.  

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Great. Thank you. So, we're going to adjourn 

from closed session. And welcome to the City Council regular 

meeting for Tuesday, September 3, 2024. 


